PARISH MEETING NOTES

From the Annual Parish Meeting 

held 6th March 2014 in the Memorial Centre
There were five members of the public present and Unitary Councillor Richard Britton.  The Chairman started the meeting at 7.30 pm.

A Parish Council annual overview was handed out to the members of the public present and the Chairman welcomed them for their attendance.  Councillors introduced themselves.

A member of the public asked if the potholes near Dove Lane will be attended to.  The Clerk reported that Wiltshire Council Highways are aware of the problem and that area is recorded for patching work in the future.

A member of the public said he was not impressed with the standard of work from BBLP when filling potholes in the village.  They questioned how BBLP’s work is being monitored. It was also mentioned that the Road Works Warning Sign is still on the A27 as you approach Courtens Garden Centre even though previously reported to be removed. The Clerk will contact WC Highways.

A member of the public commented that the annual overview is very useful and suggested it be printed in Steeple and Street.

A member of the public was concerned over the possibility of allegedly losing two pubs in the village.  They would like to know if the Parish Council can help in saving pubs.  The Community Asset Register was discussed and the Clerk will look into this further.

As the public had no more points to raise, the meeting was closed at 7.45pm.  A routine Parish Council Meeting was held immediately after the Annual Parish Meeting.

